
I am strongly opposed to HB 1171. It is blatantly anti-life, has no protections for minors and turns 

Maryland into a safe haven for people to bring minors there for abortions, gender changes etc, with no 

parental consent whatsoever, all at taxpayer expense. It will surely lead to predators using the state to 

bring young minors for various reasons. This is an abomination of a law that would threaten children, 

deny parent’s rights and further plunge Maryland into a state of depravity. I am strongly opposed and 

recommend that all House members vote no to this bill. 


